
 OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 
 2023 – 2024 REGISTRATION 
 

 Attached you will find the religious education and parish registration forms for the 2023–2024 
school year for students entering Grades 1–8 of our religious education program.  Classes will be held in 
person in the Church Hall.  Due to the school bus driver shortages and delays, grades 1-7 will 
meet on Monday evenings from 6:00-7:15 PM.  Confirmation students will meet on Sunday 
evenings from 7:00-8:00 PM. If your family is not a registered member of the parish, please complete 
and return the parish registration form to the rectory with your child’s religious education registration form.  
All NEW students should include a copy of their baptismal certificate.  Please return the forms with 
your check made payable to Our Lady of Good Counsel Church to the attention of: 
 

     Brenda O’Callaghan 
     Our Lady of Good Counsel Church 
     137 West Upper Ferry Road 
     West Trenton, NJ   08628 
 

 You may also place it in the collection basket or deliver it in person to the Religious Education 
Office in the Church Hall. 
 

          The tuition for the 2023 – 2024 year is: 
 

    $ 100.00 – one child (after August 31st, $120.00) 
    $ 180.00 – two children (after August 31st, $200.00) 
    $ 230.00 – three or more children (after August 31st, $250.00) 
 
 

REGISTRATIONS ARE DUE AUGUST 31ST .   
 

 
 

        PLEASE USE A SEPARATE FORM FOR EACH CHILD. 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter! @olgc_re 
 

 

 Classes will begin for Grade 8, September 17th. Grades 1-7 begin on September 18th .  
Parents, if students are being enrolled in a catholic school and not returning to our program, 
please email the RE office with their information.  If you should have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at OLGC.RE.WT@gmail.com. 
 

        Sincerely, 
 

        Brenda L. O’Callaghan 
        OLGC/CRE  


